
South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC) 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO MINE 
 

Luck Stone Corporation 
Enoree Development Site Quarry 

Spartanburg County, South Carolina 
(DHEC Application I-002335) 

 
Date:  May 13, 2021 
 
Luck Stone Corporation has applied to DHEC for a permit to mine granite at a site located 
in the vicinity of the intersection of Hwy 92 (Parker Road) and S-42-343 in Spartanburg 
County, approximately 1.5 miles east of Enoree, South Carolina (TMS #4-50-00-007, 4-
55-00-076, 4-55-00-077).  A proposed reclamation plan to restore the site to grasslands, 
pond, and commercial development has been submitted with the application.  The mine 
permit application and related documents are available for review on DHEC’s website at 
https://www.scdhec.gov/environmental-public-notices 
 
DHEC is currently conducting a technical review of the application and related documents 
and will accept written comments through June 04, 2021.  Public comments may impact 
DHEC’s permit decision by giving staff additional information to consider and could also 
be used when determining specific terms and conditions the company must follow if a 
permit is issued.  Where there is a significant amount of public interest, DHEC may hold 
a public meeting.  If the public meeting cannot be held in person due to the COVID-19 
guidelines restricting in-person gatherings, the public meeting will be held using an 
alternative method that provides the public the ability to participate remotely. 
 
For questions, additional information, to submit written comments, or to be added to the 
mailing list, please contact: 
 

Jeremy E. Eddy 
DHEC – BLWM 
2600 Bull Street 

Columbia, SC  29201 
Phone: (803) 898-7609 

E-Mail:  eddyje@dhec.sc.gov   
 
 
Please bring this notice to the attention of persons you know who may be interested in 
this matter. 

https://www.scdhec.gov/environmental-public-notices

